
607 N. MAIN ST.  -  GARDEN PLAIN, KANSAS 
ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA 

         March 2, 2025                         8th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Parish OŬce 

616 N. Biermann 
P. O. Box 275 

Garden Plain, KS  67050 
oŬce@stanthonygardenplain.com 

(316) 531-2252 
 

OŬce Hours 

Monday 
10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Tues. - Fri. 
9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

www.stanthonygardenplain.com 
 

Rev. H Setter, Pastor 
fatherh@stanthonygardenplain.com 

 

Rev. Benjamin Shockey 

 

Joyce Ridder, Parish Secretary 
jridder@stanthonygardenplain.com 

 

Marilyn Helten, Bookkeeper 
mhelten@stanthonygardenplain.com 

 

Julie Puetz, DRE 
jpuetz@stanthonygardenplain.com 

 

Sarah Beying, DYM 
sbeying@stanthonygardenplain.com 

 

Brian Lavery, Choir Director 
blavery@stanthonygardenplain.com 

Holy Mass  

Sunday  

Saturday (Vigil) - 4:30 p.m. 

Sunday - 8:00 & 10:00 a.m. 
 

Weekdays 

Mon., Tues. & Fri. - 7:30 a.m. 

Wed. - 6:30 p.m. 

(See Bulletin for Thur. Mass Time) 

Confession 

Weekly 

Wed. 5:00 to 5:45 p.m. 

Sat. 3:00 to 3:45 p.m. 
 

Prayer Line 

Call Janie Wells at (316) 540-9878 

for Prayer Request 

 

Adoration 

Weekly 

Mon. 8:00 a.m. to Tue. 7:00 a.m. 

 

Thursday before 1st Friday 

8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

(See Bulletin for Any Changes) 

 

To Register 
Welcome to those who are new to our parish. If you 
would like to register at either St. Anthony, Garden 
Plain or St. Mary, Aleppo, please call St. Anthony’s 
Parish OŬce at (316) 531-2252 to request a registra-
tion packet. Forms available on our website at 
www.stanthonygardenplain.com. 

Photo by Laura Youngers 



 MASS INTENTIONS 

Homebound EMHC’s - March 

Wes Washabaugh 

Heidi Becker 

Stacey Fisher 

EMHC’s 

Lectors 

Rosary Leaders 

Gift Bearers 

Altar Servers 

 4:30 p.m. -  

 8:00 a.m. -  

10:00 a.m. -  

Volunteers Needed 

Connor Leis’ Family 

Mark Doyle’s Family 

 4:30 p.m. - 

 8:00 a.m. -

10:00 a.m. -  

 4:30 p.m. -  

 8:00 a.m. - 

10:00 a.m. -  

Tina Washabaugh 

Heidi Becker 

Julie Bergkamp 

1st Time Parent Class Facilitator 
March 16 at 9:00 a.m. 

 4:30 p.m. -  

 8:00 a.m. -  

10:00 a.m. -  

Jared Flax 
Hudson Wallis 
Logan McKim 

Collin Correll 
Gavin Correll 
Eli Sponsel 

Elise Zoglman 
Halle Zoglman 
Emma Kate Kampling 

 Tom Costello & Marilyn Helten 

 Facilitator - Jana Weber 

 4:30 p.m. -  

 8:00 a.m. -  

10:00 a.m. -  

Julie Puetz 
Ed Panek 

Janet Meyer 
David Helten 

Mark & Jennylee Doyle 

 4:30 p.m. -  

 8:00 a.m. -  

10:00 a.m. -  

BAPTISMS 
Baptisms are celebrated after the 10:00 a.m. 
Mass on the first Sunday of the month at 
both St. Anthony Parish and St. Mary Parish. 
Parent(s) who plan to have their child 
baptized are required to be actively practicing 
their Catholic faith, be registered and active 
in the parish for no less than six months 
prior to the baptism. First time parent(s) 
need to attend a baptismal class.  Baptismal 
forms are available at the parish office, 
during office hours.  Forms need to be 
returned at least one week prior to the date 
of baptism. 

MARRIAGES 
The bride or groom must be registered in the 
parish for a minimum of six months before 
preparation for marriage will begin. The bride 
or groom registered in the parish is expected 
to be actively participating in the life of the 
Church by living the Stewardship Way of Life. 
Please contact the Pastor to begin. Dates for 
the weddings will only be scheduled AFTER 
meeting with the Pastor. Do not schedule, 
commit to, or make down payments for 
venues, caterers, musicians, photographers, 
etc. until you have met with the Pastor. There 
is no guarantee to scheduling a wedding on 
your preferred day. 

 

Jeff Becker, Dennis Meyer, 
Greg Rausch & Volunteer Needed 

Brad Puetz, Justin Stuhlsatz, 
Dean Baker & Volunteer Needed 

Michael Costello, Greg Jennings, 
Joe Fisher & Volunteer Needed 

Ushers - March 

Sat., March 1 
 4:30 p.m. - † John & Bobbie Bogner 

Sun., March 2
   8:00 a.m. - People of the Parish 
 10:00 a.m. - † Mike Schwartz 

Mon., March 3 
 7:30 a.m. - Int. of Altar Society 

Tues., March 4 
 7:30 a.m. - † Marcia Panek 

Wed., March 5 - Ash Wednesday 
 7:30 a.m. - † Roman Hoheisel, Jr. 
 6:30 p.m. - † All Souls 

Thurs., March 6 
 11:55 a.m. - † Melissa Vogl 

Fri., March 7 
 7:30 a.m. - † JoAnn Thimmesch 

Sat., March 8 
 4:30 p.m. - † Lorene Stuhlsatz 

Sun., March 9
   8:00 a.m. - † Annette Stuhlsatz 
 10:00 a.m. - People of the Parish 

 

 WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

Sat., March 1 
 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. - Confessions 
 5:30 - 7:30 p.m. - CYM’s Italian Dinner 

      in the Parish Hall 
Sun., March 2 

 9:00 a.m. - O.C.I.A. Class 
 in Franciscan Hall 

 11:30 a.m. - Baptism(s) 
   12:00 - 3:00 p.m. - Parish Hall Reserved 
Mon., March 3 

 8:00 a.m. - Adoration begins 
Tues., March 4 
   7:00 a.m. - Adoration ends 
Wed., March 5 - Ash Wednesday 

 Day of Fast and Abstinence  <o)))>< 
  9:00 a.m. - 12:35 p.m. - Daytime PSR Classes 
  NO Evening Grade School PSR Classes 
  7:00 p.m. - CYM Mtg. 
  7:30 - 8:30 p.m. - HS PSR Classes 

Thurs., March 6 
 9:00 a.m. - 12:35 p.m. - Daytime PSR Classes 

   12:30 - 6:00 p.m. - Adoration 
Fri., March 7  

 Day of Abstinence  <o)))>< 
 4:00 p.m. - Stations of the Cross 

Sat., March 8 
   3:00 - 3:45 p.m. - Confessions 
Sun., March 9 - First Sunday of Lent 

 Daylight Savings Time Begins 
 3:00 p.m. - A Lenten Reflection in Prayer 

 in Franciscan Hall 

A Mass Intention is $10 per Mass. Mass Intention 
Request Slips are located at entrances of church. 
Can be put into collection basket or dropped off at 
parish ofÞce. 

WEEKDAY ALTAR SERVERS SCHEDULE
Mon., March 3 
    7:30 a.m. - Ava Youngers &  Caroline Eck 
Tues., March 4 
    7:30 a.m. - Ty Vieselmeyer & Eli Sponsel 
Wed., March 5 - Ash Wednesday 

 7:30 a.m. - McKynlie Benn & Charlee Bolinger 
    6:30 p.m. - Elise Zoglman & Hazel Weber 
Thurs., March 6 
  11:55 a.m. - PSR Mass 
Fri., March 7 

 7:30 a.m. - Collin Correll & Keaton Custer 

Fri., March 7 (4:00 P.M. Stations of the Cross) 
 McKynlie Benn, Kaylah Hoheisel & Ava Youngers 

Thank You for Your Stewardship of Treasure! 

Sunday Collection 
February 23 

Regular - $14,205.25 
 

(Includes Parish Improvement Donations) 

“In ordinary life, we hardly realize 
that we receive a great deal more 
than we give, and that it is only 
with gratitude that life becomes 
rich.”  ~ Dietrich Bonhoeffer  

Quilt Party - On Sunday, March 2. Hosted by Christ the 
King Parish Altar Society. Doors open at 11:30 a.m. and 
the auction and games begin at 1:00 p.m. There will be a 
raffle and it includes a queen size quilt, $500 cash and 
handmade items and custom gift baskets. The Quilt Party 
is being held in the parish hall at 4501 W. Maple, Wichita. 

Adult Lenten Day of Reflection - Thursday, March 6, 9:00 
a.m. - 1:30 p.m. At the Spiritual Life Center, join Fr. Chad
Arnold for an Adult Lenten Day of Reflection where we will
look at the history while ending with a guided meditation
on the Stations of the Cross. For more information and to
register, please visit www.slcwichita.org or call 316-744-
0167.

Tied Comforter Bingo - The Sacred Heart Mission Commit-
tee will host their annual Tied Comforter Bingo at Sacred 
Heart, Colwich in Sacred Heart Hall on Sunday, March 9. 
There will be twenty-one games and twenty-one comfort-
ers. Doors open at 12:00 p.m. with beef burgers, hotdogs, 
pie and drinks served. Games will begin at 2:00 p.m.  
Proceeds go to support charities of the Diocese.   

F O R M E D . O RG  
w Sign Up As A Parishioner w Select St. Anthony Garden 
Plain w Fill in Your Name and Email Address w Press the 
Sign-up Button 

 

Grade School PSR Classes - Morning classes will be held at regular times this week. We will not 
have evening grade school classes (6:15 - 7:15) due to Mass for Ash Wednesday. The 6th, 7th

and 8th grade students will attend Mass at 11:55 a.m. on Thursday. 

If your child has not turned in their K of C vocation poster, please contact Julie by March 8. 

Questions for Faith Sharing - The theme for this Sunday’s readings is: Our words reveal what is 
in our hearts. Question for Adults: We humans are vulnerable to sin. But we see the sins of 
others more easily than we recognize our own sins. Why does Jesus warn us not to judge oth-
ers? Question for Youth: Jesus says that our words reveal what is in our hearts. How do your 
words and actions reveal what is truly in your heart? 

Let us ask the Holy Spirit to help us cultivate and recognize the good in our hearts so that our 
words and actions will be true, kind and good.  ~ Lifelong Catechesis OSV 

“Let us open wide our hearts. Press forward and fear nothing.” ~ St. Katharine Drexel 

Totus Tuus: St. Anthony will host the Totus Tuus summer program June 15 - 20. Please watch 
for more details in May. 

Italian Dinner - Mark your calendars! The St. Anthony's CYM is excited for the 2nd annual Italian 
dinner on Saturday, March 1. The young ladies will be making homemade lasagna, spaghetti, 
garlic bread, salad and desserts. Dinner will be served from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. in St. Anthony's 
Parish Hall. Once again, we will take orders for lasagnas to be made at a later date. 

Lasagnas - Order your homemade lasagnas by March 17! All are made by your St. Anthony’s 
CYM ladies as a fundraiser for Steubenville. Full casserole pan is $25 and half pans are $15. 
Call, email, or text Sarah Beying to order.

   Julie Puetz, DRE (316) 641-2689     Sarah Beying, DYM (316) 993-8695 
 jpuetz@stanthonygardenplain.com  sbeying@stanthonygardenplain.com 

When: March 8, 2025 
Where: Church of the Magdalen 

 12626 E 21st St N 
 Wichita, KS  67206 

Join us for the first annual Wichita Women’s Conference! The day will include Mass 
with Bishop Kemme, amazing speakers, Adoration, Reconciliation, food, fellowship 
and much more! We hope this day will be a time for women to gather, connect, rest 
and renew. 
Website: https://catholicdioceseofwichita.org/womens-conference/ 

Living in the Father’s Love 
To discover just how much God 
loves us and how the Gospels 
are deeply relevant to our rela-
tionship with God and 
with those we love. 

Where: Church of the Holy Spirit/
Goddard, KS 

When: March 11 - April 15 
6:30 - 7:30 p.m. 

Website: http://bit.ly/4gCINXH 

Questions? Email Deb or Rita 
deb.stockman@gmail.com 
ritakerschen4@gmail.com 

Thank You! - I would like to express my sincere thanks to all of you for your prayers, cards, 
emails, texts and meals while recovering from my bypass surgery. Your kind and thoughtful 
words were most uplifting and helpful these last weeks. I am truly blessed to be your pastor 
and cherish the opportunity to be your shepherd. I will begin saying Masses again as sched-
uled starting tomorrow, March 3rd. Once again, thank you all and God bless you always. 
Father H 

Reminder! 
Adoration on Thursday, March 6 

12:30 to 6:00 p.m. 






